
CONFIDENTIAL 

Rome, 8t October 2018 

 «The club of kind persons» charitable foundation, address: 

129515, 

Moscow, Akademika Koroleva, 13/1, 2/III/B 

Subject: Admission of patient Darius Mutelica 

With reference to your request for the treatment in our Hospital for the child Darius Mutelica, born 

on 4th june 2015 and resident in Republica Moldova, we are willing to inform you that our Hospital 

accepts to hospitalize the patient as planned and agreed with Dr. Marco Spada, Head of our 

Department of Hepato-Biliary-Pancreatic Surgery and Director of our Abdominal Transplant 

Center. Admission will provide: 

• Period on national waiting list till liver availability

• A complete medical check- up regarding the living donor candidate

• Hospitalization of the child for liver transplant

• Clinical and nutritional follow up of the child during the two months following the

transplant

The child must be accompanied by one parent. 

Total costs will be € 107.000,00  if no complications arise and the patient will be required to stay in 

Italy about 6 months. Travel costs will not be charged to the hospital.  

Bank transfer should be performed prior arrival to: 

Ospedale Pediatrico Bambino Gesù 

Intesa San Paolo  

Iban: IT 54 T030 6905 0201 0000 0063 876 

SWIFT: BCITITMM700 

Please indicate in the “motivation” the patient’s name. 

Please feel free to contact us for any additional information. 

With kind regards  

Dr. Lorenzo Borghese 

Director International Cooperation

Pediatric Hospital "Bambino Gesù"-Rome 

Viale Ferdinando Baldelli 41 00146 Roma 

Office  + 39 0668593061 – 3586 - 4497 

Fax:  + 39 0668592728     

 International Cooperation 


